
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 11th March 2022

Thursday 17th March       

Emerald trip to Snipe Dales – 

leaving at 8.30am 

Friday 18th March                  

Red Nose Day     

Tuesday 22nd March          

Topaz trip to Mrs Smith’s Cottage 

Thursday 24th March     

Amethyst Class Saxon and 

Viking day in school 

Topaz history visit to St Chad’s 

church 

Friday 25th March                 

FOS Easter Disco at Welbourn 

Village Hall 5.30 to 7.30pm  

Tuesday 29th March          

Parent Forum 9.00am  

Amethyst Class music 

performance to parents 3.15pm 

Wednesday 30th March         

The Joy Foundation worship 

SWRA Maths Challenge – Team 

of 4 from Amethyst  

Thursday 31st March         

10.30am - Easter service at St 

Chad’s church – everyone 

welcome 

2.30pm Easter disco/egg hunt in 

school 

Friday 1st April                     

Inset day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We’ve had another great week full of learning!  
 

Deano’s Football Club 

Today, we enjoyed having a football experience with Deano’s Soccer 

Academy. Thank you for sending P.E kit in with your children. Further 

details will be sent out next week about a club Deano is hoping to run in 

the summer term.  

Red Nose Day  

The School Council have decided to dress in non-uniform and children are 

invited to include wearing something red. Red Nose Day is a day to raise 

money for charity so we ask that you bring a £1.00 donation in to school. 

We will also have a cake stall and the children can take part in 

competitions. Cakes will be sold for 20p, we would welcome any cake, 

biscuit and sweet donations. We politely ask that these do not contain 

nuts or coconut.  

Friends of School  

We would like to say thank you for all of the donations that you have given 

for the people of Ukraine. It means a lot to us as a school to be able to 

show generosity and compassion to others. Thank you to Lindsay and 

Harry Gration for transporting everything. Friends of School met last week 

to discuss future events and fundraising opportunities – a letter will be 

coming out on Monday regarding an Easter Disco. We are extremely 

grateful that we have been gifted £150 to each class towards school trips. 

This has enabled us to reduce the cost per child for the trips and visits this 

term. The cost of the bus does impact our ability to plan exciting trips for 

our children so we really appreciate everyone’s support. Topaz Class are 

looking forward to visiting Mrs Smith’s Cottage, Emerald Class are going 

to Snipe Dales and Amethyst Class have an exciting Viking day 

experience.  

Covid updates 

We currently have 3 active cases of Covid in school. We will contact you if 

your child is a close contact of someone who has tested positive so that 

you can be extra vigilant for symptoms and we ask that you test your 

child. This is to help prevent spreading Covid to children and staff. All 

staff and pupils should still isolate for a minimum of 5 days if they 

either have symptoms of Covid19 or have had a positive test. 

Although this is no longer a legal requirement, it remains government 

policy and guidance. Staff will continue to test weekly. 

Attendance 

Attendance is extremely important as our children have already missed so 

much learning due to the pandemic. Please try to avoid arranging dentist 

and doctor appointments during the school day. We will not authorise any 

holidays or children leaving early to travel away for the weekend. 

  

Have a great weekend!  

Mrs T Boulter   

‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’  

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Safeguarding 

We are committed to 

Safeguarding young 

children. Our updated 

Safeguarding and Child 

Protection policy is on our 

school website. (TAB 

Parents/ policies) If you 

have any concerns about 

the welfare of a child, 

please call: 01522782111.  

 



Let’s take a look at our learning this week … 
Thank you to everyone who took part in World Book day, brought in money, dressed up and 
made cakes. Thank you to Miss Hope and Emerald Class for organising it. Look at all of the 

books that we have bought with the money raised!  

   

Topaz Class have enjoyed observational drawing in art and exploring properties of materials 

through games and investigating magnetic items. 

   

Emerald Class have enjoyed investigating fractions, the football experience and orienteering.  

    

Amethyst Class were making catapults in Design Technology with Mr Clarke as part of their 

‘pulleys and levers’ topic and making pictures in Computing as part of their Vectors topic. 

   


